

Dear CCSL Families,

We at Collegiate are so excited to welcome you back for another year of learning! My name is Megan Gaudreau and I am the K-2 Academic Quality Controller. My goal is to support you, your student, and our Collegiate Community through your student's K-2 academic experience. I have been with Collegiate for 6 years and look forward to continuing to support families and students in their Academic needs. If you have any questions about your student's performance or would like to set up a meeting with your child's teacher, please feel free to reach out to me at mgaudreau@lowell.sabis.net or (978) 458-1399 ext. 1133.

Thank you,

Megan Gaudreau

Lower School AQC

Collegiate Charter School of Lowell – Lowell, Massachusetts 1857 Middlesex Street, Lowell, MA 01851, U.S.A.

Tel (+1) 978 458 1399, Fax (+1) 978 458 1366 **lowell.sabis.net**